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We hope you enjoyed your first edition of the ‘new look’ Reporter and are pleased to bring you the next edition.

Thank you to those people who have volunteered to deliver your Reporter. However, we are still in need for more people
to come forward.

If you feel you can spare a little time once a month please
call Anne on 01256 354282.

Anne & Andy

PARK PREWETT NORTHERN AREA -
THE OLD GOLF COURSE

Following its public exhibitions at Rooksdown Community Centre in March and September 2012, David
Wilson Homes has submitted its outline planning application (Ref.: 13/00579/OUT) for the residential
development of Park Prewett Northern Area for up to 585 new homes and the provision of open space and
landscaping. The application seeks to establish the principle of David Wilson Homes’ proposed development
on the site, which is allocated for housing in both the current and emerging Local Plan (to 2026). The means
of access (the two roundabouts on Park Prewett Road) and the primary access route within the site are also to
be determined as part of this application. The detailed layout of the development and the appearance of the
homes will be considered in a ‘reserved matters’ application to be submitted towards the end of 2013, if the
outline application is approved by Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council.

To view and comment on this application, you can go to the following website address: http://planning.
basingstoke.gov.uk/online-applications/ and search for “13/00579/OUT”, or you can visit the council offices
to inspect the application and plans on the Public Register. David Wilson Homes and the landowner, the
Homes and Communities Agency, will be holding a further public consultation between 2.00pm and 9.00pm
on Tuesday 25th June 2013 at the Rooksdown Community Centre, where you will be able to talk to us about
any queries you may have with the application itself before the deadline for public comments on it, which is
currently set by Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council for 1st July 2013. We will advise you of the date and
time of this further public exhibition in due course, and look forward to seeing you there.

In the meantime, we will be updating our website - www.parkprewettnorth.co.uk - with details of this upcoming
public consultation, access to application documents and you can revisit the information we presented at our
previous public exhibitions.
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